
OFFICE OF THE GRAND CHIEF 
DEHCHO FIRST NATIONS 

Box 89, Fort Simpson, N.W.T. XOE ONO 
TEL: (867) 695-2610 FAX: (867) 695-2038 

Toll Free: 1-866-995-3748 
EMAIL: herb norwegian@dehcho.org 

Members of the Legislative Assembly 
Government of the Northwest Territories 
P.O. Box 1320 
Yellowknife, N.T. 
X1A 2L9 

February 8, 2017 

Dear Members: 

On behalf of the Dehcho First Nations and our members, please accept this letter of 
support to continue the delivery of Post-Secondary Bachelor of Education and Social 
Worker programs that are presently being delivered here in the North through Aurora 
College. 

Many of our people have attended these over the years with much success so we are in 
full support of these programs continuing. We ask all MLA's of the Legislative Assembly 
to reconsider your decision and have Aurora College continue to deliver these 
programs. 

We thank you in advance for your consideration of this request and look forward to 
hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

c.c. Dehcho Leadership 
Dehcho 

Jane Arychuck, President 
Aurora College 
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